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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 20, 2022 

Saugeen First Nation (SFN) 

Robert Rice – Communications Officer 

robert.rice@saugeen.org 

              

OPP RESPOND TO INCIDENT 
Investigation Ongoing 

 
(GREY BRUCE, ON) – On October 20, 2022, at approximately 7:00 a.m., the Grey Bruce Ontario 
Provincial Police (OPP) responded to a report of gunfire at a residence south of Denny’s Dam near 
Highway 21.  The Grey Bruce OPP, in partnership with Saugeen Shores Police and along with the OPP 
West Region Provincial Liaison Team, Tactics and Rescue Unit, Emergency Response Team, and the 
Canine Unit responded to the area and established containment to facilitate the investigation.  Highway 
21 was closed for several hours until it was determined that there was no threat to public safety.  All 
roadways have been re-opened.  
  
There were no injuries.  The investigation is ongoing under the direction of the Grey Bruce Crime Unit.  
  
Anyone with information regarding this investigation is asked to call the OPP at 1-888-310-1122. Should 
you wish to remain anonymous you can call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS) or leave an 
anonymous online message at https://crimestop-gb.org/ where you may be eligible to receive a cash 
reward of up to $2,000. 
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